
Sandusky Bay Tornados  

Girls Fastpitch Softball  

2024 Season  

Dear Merchant:  

Sandusky Bay Tornados is a fastpitch softball traveling organization from the Sandusky Bay 

and Erie County Area. Next year, the teams will be playing both locally and around Ohio. 

These girls will be practicing throughout the year in our Sandusky indoor facility. The teams 

will be raising money for their tournaments, equipment, and uniforms.  

To help offset some of our expenses, we are asking for donations from our local and county 

merchants. For our 2024 season, we will have a team banner with all our sponsors on it. In 

addition, our sponsors will also be listed on our website sbtfastpitch.com. Your donation 

would be greatly appreciated, and it will help these local girls accomplish their dreams and 

goals throughout the season. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the coaching 

staff. 

Sincerely,  

Jude Schmidt 10u - 419-239-6695 

Troy Keegan 12u - 419-271-3478  

Andy Kennedy 12u - 419-656-5383  

Hailey Stoll 12u- 419-921-9741 

Kayla Mancuso 14u - 419-515-9652  

Jayla Caponi 16u - 419-239-5650 

If you are able to donate at this time, please make check out to:  

Sports Force Parks (SFP)  

3115 Cleveland Rd  

Sandusky, Oh 44870 

 

*** Include player name and team for memo 

*** See our website for more detailed instructions regarding  player fees vs. uniform fees 

sponsorship checks. 


